| Red & Yellow Class Autumn term 2015 |

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

We would like to extend a warm welcome to both our new children and families
and a welcome back to our returning children.

Our topic this term is My World. We will be thinking about our families, our homes
as well as different communities that we belong to. This half term we will
concentrate on settling into the nursery, daily routines and thinking about our
friendships.

Please take a look at the project plan attached and if you can contribute in any
way by lending resources e.g. books or pictures, we would be very grateful. If
you have any skills or ideas which you think may be of interest, please speak to a
member of staff.

Please bring in interesting resources to stock our craft modeling area and please
sign up to cook with a small group of children, or read a group story. The
children really enjoy these special links with home.

Just a few reminders:

e PACT bags are changed on a Wednesday so please bring them to school
in the morning.

e We have plenty of toys in the nursery and ask that children do not bring
their own toys.

e Please leave jewellery at home, only plain stud earrings are acceptable in
school.

e Please do not put your children in lace up shoes or backless shoes to
avoid accidents.

e Please dress your child clothing appropriate for the weather.

Our parents’ times will be:

Red and Yellow class Mondays from 3.30pm — 4.00pm.
Please feel free to drop in and discuss your child.

Kindest regards,

Sharon, Lara and the nursery team.



